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November 3, 2006

Ian McFeat

Lincoln High School

701 South 37th Street

Tacoma, WA 98418
RE:
Cooperating Mentor Teacher Survey

Dear Mr. McFeat,

Thank you for mentoring one of our Teacher Candidates.  We appreciate the support and feedback that you have provided your student teacher and the information that you have already provided on the Student Teaching Rubric.  We would also appreciate your feedback on the following questions in order to improve our program.  It is our hope that you will answer these questions honestly.  Please return it in the self addressed, postage paid envelope.

The Faculty and Staff of the Master In Teaching Program would like to thank you in advance for your responses to this survey and to also thank you for mentoring our students this quarter.  It is because of your efforts that our students are so successful.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Field Experience and Assessment
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